
 
Gem City Dog Obedience Club 

 Membership Meeting 
June 28, 2021 

7pm 
 

Board Members Present:   Diana Stromley, Angela Profitt, Rick Roberts, Tami Woodrow, Sherri Heizer, Donna Jennings, 

Kristina Morgan,  Barb Siler, Charlotte Wisener 
 

Call to Order:  Angela Profitt called the meeting to order at 7:11p.m. Motion to accept membership meeting minutes from 

4/26 was made by Gayle Ingram, seconded by Kathy Wright.  Motion passed.  
 

Vice President: Diana Stromley-waiting for contracts form Greenville Dog Club.  Everything else is up to date.    
 

Treasurer: Kathy Roberts – Absent.  Cash on hand is $70,843,98. 
 

Membership: Tami Woodrow – At the present there are 193 members.  25 still have no volunteer hours logged.  31 

members have less than 10 hours logged.  61 members  have 20 or more volunteer logged.  Dues will be collected from 

Oct 1 to Oct. 31.  Members dues and number of volunteer hours worked can be viewed starting  Oct. 1 on the Gem City 

website.  Tami Woodrow nominated one person, Megan Rieser, for membership. Her membership was voted upon and 

it passed.    
 

Registrar: Maggie Melton, not present:  We are opening up for classes in the next couple of days.  We are doing pre-

covid and opening for everyone at the same time.  There will be no split openings for members and the general public.  

Agility registration has also been sent out for posting to the website.  We have also raised the class limits.  Barbie 

Demmy has resigned as a registrar and I need to recruit someone.  In the meantime, I will be doing her registrations for 

Session 4 so that I can see how much time it involves before trying to recruit someone.    

Obedience/ Rally /Freestyle: Kristina Morgan.  Session 4 schedule completed.  
 

Conformation: – No director 
 

Agility: Sherri Heizer – We are working on the class schedule to try and accommodate a foundation class.  We hope to have 

things ready in a couple of weeks.  

 

Coursing/Earth Dog: No Report.   
 

 
New Business:  
 
Banquet/Awards 
 
Unfortunately, the awards are not ready at this time.  The awards ceremony will follow this meeting. The names and the 
award for each dog will be read.  The rainbow bridge and the puppies will be shown.  Members will be notified when awards 
come in.  
 

 
Motion to adjourn meeting by Kathy Wright at 7:23 PM 


